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Kaiser Permanente names new Southern California and Hawaii regional president 
 

Michelle Gaskill-Hames has served in the role on an interim basis since April 2023 

 
 
OAKLAND, Calif. – Kaiser Permanente has announced that Michelle Gaskill-Hames, BSN, MHA, has been named 
regional president of Kaiser Permanente for Southern California and Hawaii, a role she has held on an interim basis 
since April 2023. She will lead the organization's focus on providing integrated, high-quality health care and 
coverage in partnership with the executive medical director for the Southern California Permanente Medical Group. 
Kaiser Permanente currently provides care and coverage for more than 5 million members in Southern California 
and Hawaii. 
 
Gaskill-Hames previously served as the chief operating officer and chief strategy, growth, and experience officer for 
Kaiser Permanente in Southern California and Hawaii. She was named interim president following the announced 
retirement of Julie Miller-Phipps. 
 
"Michelle uses her deep operational knowledge and strategic focus to ensure that our members consistently receive 
high-quality care and service at every touchpoint," said Janet Liang, executive vice president, group president and 
chief operating officer, care delivery, for Kaiser Foundation Health Plan, Inc. and Hospitals. "She keeps our members' 
needs at the center of all of that she does." 
 
Gaskill-Hames joined Kaiser Permanente in 2016 and served in a progression of leadership roles in Northern 
California before moving to Southern California in 2022, including senior vice president and area manager for both 
Redwood City and Greater Southern Alameda, interim regional chief nurse executive, and senior vice president of 
hospital and health plan operations. 
 
Prior to joining Kaiser Permanente, Gaskill-Hames served in multiple hospital leadership roles, including president of 
Advocate Trinity Hospital in the Advocate Health Care network in Chicago. 
 
Gaskill-Hames is an executive board member of the California Hospital Association and the Integrated Healthcare 
Association. She has also recently been appointed to the Business Cabinet for Los Angeles Mayor Karen Bass. 
 
About Kaiser Permanente 
Kaiser Permanente is committed to helping shape the future of health care. We are recognized as one of America’s 
leading health care providers and not-for-profit health plans. Founded in 1945, Kaiser Permanente has a mission to 
provide high-quality, affordable health care services and to improve the health of our members and the 
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communities we serve. We currently serve 12.7 million members in 8 states and the District of Columbia. Care for 
members and patients is focused on their total health and guided by their personal Permanente Medical Group 
physicians, specialists, and team of caregivers. Our expert and caring medical teams are empowered and supported 
by industry-leading technology advances and tools for health promotion, disease prevention, state-of-the-art care 
delivery, and world-class chronic disease management. Kaiser Permanente is dedicated to care innovations, clinical 
research, health education, and the support of community health. 
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